Evaluation Committee Report 4/18/2017
The evaluation committee met on April 14, 2017.  
The committee made the determination to attach the instructions to the evaluation form separately as the document is still a work in progress.  This allows Janie Moore to send each faculty member their evaluation as soon as possible to begin working on it prior to the deadline in May.
The committee reviewed the Tenure and Mentor Faculty Observation Form.  The committee determined this form is out of the realm of evaluation and the chair will move the revisions and suggestions to the personnel committee.

The committee continues to look at the possibility of using a different student evaluation form for courses taught at Great Basin College. This will be moved to the upcoming academic year for review.
Cathy Fulkerson has sent out the Administrator’s survey.  The committee is asking everyone to participate and provide constructive comments.  
